
    
Uxbridge Historic Cemetery Committee Town of Uxbridge    Wednesday, July 25, 2007   Dear Friends of our Uxbridge Cemeteries:   The grass is growing in our historic cemeteries, but thanks to your wonderful donations for last years care, we started the season in good shape, for our 13 maintained cemeteries. Once again we are asking for you to give us a hand by making a donation for 2007. It’s easy, doesn’t involve a mower, line trimmer, heat or blisters. Whatever you can spare is appreciated.  Make checks payable to: Town of Uxbridge-Cemetery Gift Account.    Send your donation to:   Uxbridge Historic Cemetery Committee   21 South Main   Uxbridge, MA 01569  In the meantime, our historical research and computerization of our cemetery records continues. And check out our website:  www.uxbridge-ma.gov/HTML/Historic Cemetery.shtml  Gratefully,    Shelly Merriam, Chair Uxbridge Historic Cemetery Committee, 76 Locust St. Uxbridge, MA 01569 508 278-2133 WEBSITE: www.uxbridge-ma.gov/HTML/HistoricCemetery.shtml 

 


